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TTC INSURANCE COMPANY LIMITED 
AUDIT COMMITTEE 

REPORT NO. 
 
 
 

MEETING DATE: June 21, 2012 
 

SUBJECT:  PRICEWATERHOUSECOOPERS AUDIT RESULTS - 2011 
 

INFORMATION ITEM 
 
  
 
 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
It is recommended that the Audit Committee receive the attached letter from 
PricewaterhouseCoopers expressing its opinion on the 2011 financial statements, noting that 
no issues of concern have been identified. 
 
 
BACKGROUND 
 
Each year the external auditors provide a summary of their findings in letter format. 
 
 
DISCUSSION 
 
The PricewaterhouseCoopers audit for financial year 2011 enables the TTC Insurance 
Company Limited to meet the statutory reporting requirements to the Financial Services 
Commission of Ontario. 
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